
 
 

Reconciliation Week 

Reconciliation week is a time for all Australians to 
learn more about indigenous history, culture and 
achievements. Here at CPS, every week is       
reconciliation week, as we grow our collective 
knowledge and understanding of indigenous    
perspectives. This year, along with other learning 
precinct partners, we supported Wear it Yellow 
day, a fundraiser for Children’s Ground an         
organisation that supports learning and wellbeing 
for indigenous kids. Thank you to everyone who 
participated, we raised over $100!  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please keep doing those RAT’s! 

We are still receiving notifications about a 
number of Covid cases in our community 
each week. 

 
Warm regards, 

 

 

Julie Large 

Principal 

 

Term Two 2022 

Newsletter #5 

Dates to  

Remember 
 

Friday June 10th 

Reports sent home 

2.30pm Parent information    
session about reports 

 

Monday June 13th 

Queen’s Birthday public  

holiday—No students at school 

 

June 14th & 15th 

2pm-6.30pm 

Student led conferences with 
parents & carers 

 

Monday June 20th 

School Council 3.30pm 

 

Thursday June 23rd 

Last day of term for students 

 

Friday June 24th 

Teacher Professional Practice 
day—  No students at school 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Families are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-9.00am      

and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times. 

 
 
 

 

 

We acknowledge Traditional Owners of Country and recognise their           
continuing connection to land, waters & community  
and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 

Carlton Primary School Newsletter 
 

Carlton Primary School is a partner in the Carlton Learning Precinct 

Supporting children and their families to succeed in life 

Open Morning for Education Week 
A really big thank you to those parents,   

carers and interested others, who came to 

our open morning on May 26th. Our grade 6 

school leaders enjoyed the opportunity to 

take visitors around the building and 

grounds and to answer questions about our 

school. We had lots of great feedback,      

including this which was posted on Seesaw. 

The year 6   students that led the tour were 

intelligent, kind and very proud of their 

school. Hats off to the school community for 

guiding the  development of these young 

people. 
 

 

Sharing your children's learning 

I have just finished reading reports and want 

to thank teachers for the considerable work 

that has gone into them. Reports are on 

track to be ready for families by the end of 

this week, in time for student led             

conferences the following week. Later this 

week, all families will receive meeting times 

for one of these two afternoons to come to 

school with your children and meet with one 

of their teachers. Your children will share 

their learning, you can ask questions and 

we will talk to you about future learning 

goals for semester two. Tuesday June 14th 

& Wednesday June 15th will be regular 

school days for children. As I mentioned in 

the last newsletter, at our recent school  

review, a number of  parents said that they 

want to better understand the reporting   

process. On Friday, June 10th at 2.30pm, 

we will run a parent information session 

about reports. Please come along if you are 

interested. It will be in the assembly space 

on level one. 
 

 

Food Available 

There are still some non-perishable food 

supplies available in our foyer. Bring some 

bags and feel free to take whatever your 

family needs. 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Warm regards, 

 

 

Julie Large 

Principal 

    

           

Carlton  

Primary School 
150 Palmerston 
Carlton 3053 

Phone:  

9347 6022 

 

      

 


